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waterSmart waterArt Call for Entries for 2022 Adventures with Tappy Turtle Coloring 
Book Contest 

  

MARIETTA, Ga. (January 10, 2022) – The Cobb County Water System (CCWS) and the Cobb 
County-Marietta Water Authority (CCMWA) announce the opening of the 17th Annual 
waterSmart waterArt Adventures with Tappy Turtle coloring book contest.  
 
This contest invites 4th and 5th grade students enrolled in Cobb County and City of Marietta 
School Districts to draw Cobb Water’s Mascot, Tappy Turtle, practicing a water saving habit. 
Deadline for submissions is Friday, February 18, 2022, at 3:00pm, with a winner’s virtual 
reception held March 14, 2022. Winning entries are compiled into a coloring book and 
distributed throughout the county. 
 
The waterSmart program was initiated by the CCMWA in 2000, to educate its service area 
residents of all ages about the importance of indoor and outdoor water conservation, and to 
help encourage sustainable, year-round conservation, regardless of climate conditions.  

For more information on entering this contest, visit 
https://www.cobbcounty.org/water/education/schools/school-contests  
or email michael.kahle@cobbcounty.org. 
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